
Season’s Greetings! 

 

I hope this letter finds you doing well. What a challenging year this 

has been for everyone.  We have managed to accomplish a lot of 

work in spite of the pandemic. 

 

Horse people are hard-working and independent, but we need to be 

part of a community.  If you are like me, you have been missing our 

getting together.  I believe next year will be better.  We will once 

again be able to greet each other with a handshake or a hug and 

see if you have a smile on your face. 

 

I believe we can all be thankful for where we live.  I can’t imagine 

not being able to be outdoors.  It’s even better with your horse!  I 

have been a member of the Peninsula Chapter for many years and 

have met most of our members.  My goal for 2021 is to meet all of 

you.  Encourage one another and may peace and love fill your 

hearts during this holiday season. 

 

Your friend and President, 

Dan Dosey 

 


